
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Zero-Emissions Policies
Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 8:24:03 AM

From: Jay <tegger@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 9:02 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>; Carney, John (MailBox Resources)
<John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Subject: Zero-Emissions Policies
 
I must state that I admire your attempt to force the citizens of Delaware to follow along with zero-
emissions by forcing electric cars on us.
Vehicles that aren’t ready to compete with fossil-fueled vehicles.
Vehicles that are priced way too high for average people.
Vehicles that like to catch on fire while charging.
 
Instead of letting the market push gas-powered vehicles out like cars did with the horse and buggy,
you are attempting to regulate in place.
 
People can barely afford to live now, let alone maintain a car correctly. (In my area, we have a least 6
trucks that “rolling coal” crap right through town.)
 
 
 
Jay Benton
Marydel, DE
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